
Note from the

Principal
Welcome to the 2023-24 school year! I  am very

excited to be your new principal here at

Lincoln! As we begin the new year, one of our

priorities will  be to ensure our students feel

safe, happy, and cared for in school. Our main

focus is on growing our students academically.

We believe that communication and working

together with parents is the best way to

support student growth and academic

achievement. Please look for our newsletter

every month to meet our students and staff,

find out about events we have planned, and

what we are learning as the year continues. 

                 Mrs. Morgan
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Upcoming events
September 4 

Labor Day( No School)
September 15

P.R.I.D.E Time @ 8:35 (Samperi)
September 18-22

Scholastic Bookfair in Library
September 18 & 19

Parent/Teacher Conferences
September 21
Beautiful Day
September 22

No School
September 25

No School

My name is Kaylee Smith and I play for
Chickasha Softball.  We have won 7 games so
far this season. We came in third place at the
Elgin Tournament.  We played in the
Chickasha Tournament Thursday, 8/24.
Come out and support Chickasha Softball!
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CHS Color Guard is hosting 11 weeks of lessons
for 5th-8th graders.
Email: chickashacolorguard@gmail.com for
more information

My name is Lane Rayburn.  Fightin'Chicks
Football has kicked off at the new Memorial
Stadium.  Show up to the next home game in
your purple and gold ready to sing the fight
song.  Be sure to come watch the Middle
School games on Thursdays! GO CHICKS! 

Celebrated 
September 15-October 15

Lincoln Library will be hosting the Scholastic
Book Fair September 18-22.  Come shop the
book fair during Parent/Teacher Conferences,
Monday and Tuesday night.



Water Bottles
$1

in the
front office

Spirit 
Ribbons

$1
on Fridays 

in the 
front office

Nothing Bundt

Cakes!
Don't miss out!!

A fundraiser will be set up during
Parent/Teacher Conferences

September 18th and 19th

Name: Mrs. Davis, Lincoln Custodian
How many years have you been with Chickasha Schools: 5 years
How many years have you been in Education: 5 years
What are your hobbies: watching scary movies

What is your Favorite thing about Lincoln: She likes being around the little Lions and
watching them grow and achieve great things.

STAFF HIGHLIGHT
Name: Mrs. Anderson, Lincoln Media Specialist
How many years have you been with Chickasha Schools: This is her 3rd year
How many years have you been in Education: more than 25 years
What are your hobbies: Baking, Fishing and Traveling

What is your Favorite thing about Lincoln: It's nice to come to work everyday and to
be greeted with a smile and a good morning

Name: Mrs. Brooks, 6th Grade Teacher
How many years have you been with Chickasha Schools:  3 years
How many years have you been in Education: 10 years
What are your hobbies: Relaxing and spending time with family

What is your Favorite thing about Lincoln: Her co-workers

Name: Ms. Austin, 5th Grade Teacher
How many years have you been with Chickasha Schools: 1st year teaching
How many years have you been in Education: subbed and student taught before 

What are your hobbies: cooking, reading, spending time with her niece, Savvy
What is your Favorite thing about Lincoln: She like getting to work alongside some of
her former teachers and have them as resources to help her be an effective teacher.


